
Urgent Instructions About Inclusion in 7th CPC 

ARTEE Central office is making all efforts for the inclusion  in 7th 
CPC. We had meetings with Director (A) (dealing Hon’ble MIB) in 

Central Pay Commission, where we were assured about the inclusion, 
since we are Government Employees. Prasar Bharati also wrote to 7th 

CPC and 7th CPC asked the Hon’ble MIB and Prasar Bharati to 
provide details about the employees. Subsequently DG (AIR) and DG 

(DD) has issued letters to Zonal ADGs.  
  

Click here for DG (AIR) letter 01-10-2014 , (West Zone, South Zone and 
NE Zone) 

Click here for DG (AIR) (Reminder) 15-10-2014, (South Zone and NE 
Zone) 

 Click here for DG (AIR) Reminder 12-02-2015, (North East Zone) 

Click here for DG (DD) letter 10-02-2015, 

 
All CWC Members are instructed to make  follow up in their Zonal 

Offices, so that the data is sent at the earliest. If Zonal Offices have 
already sent the data, please send one copy to Central Office also on 

the  email ID   arteecentral@gmail.com. 

Central Office 
  

 

http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20letter%2001-10-2014.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20letter%2001-10-2014.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20letter%2001-10-2014.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20(Reminder)%2015-10-2014.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20(Reminder)%2015-10-2014.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20(Reminder)%2015-10-2014.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20Reminder%2012-02-2015.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20Reminder%2012-02-2015.pdf
http://arteeindia.org/central/2015/DG(AIR)%20letter%2010-02-2015,%20DG(DD)%20letter.pdf

